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2021 BUDGET MESSAGE 

 

General Fund 

A decrease of $10,532 in property tax revenue is forecasted for the 2021 
budget, but the Telluride Fire Protection District (TFPD) has the potential to earn 
an additional $200,000 through wildfire CFRR agreements with the CDFPC, BLM 
and USFS. TFPD was able to increase its mill levy assessment in 2020 and as 
such has budgeted in 2021 to purchase an ambulance replacement and a Type I 
fire engine replacement from the reserve account. Additionally, TFPD will 
welcome the addition of 7 new employees to support daily Fire and EMS 
operational and administrative needs.  The remaining expense line-item 
allocations were developed on a financially conservative basis using historical 
data.  

Debt Service Fund 

The Debt Fund is specifically in place for the payment of our Refunded 
2013 Bond Issuance (original Bond 2004).  

Pension Fund 

For 2021 the District continues to fund its FPPA Volunteer Pension Plan 
with the 2019 actuarially prescribed contribution amount.  

Lease Purchase 

The Fire District is currently not party to any lease purchase agreements.  

Budgetary Basis of Accounting 

The District uses a modified accrual basis of accounting. 
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